Festival

X
Commemorating the Anniversary *
of the European Discovery of x
the Southwest of Australia in 1619 , &

Four hundred years ago, on the 19th of July 1619, Frederick de
Houtman and Jacob Dedel encountered this coast and
anchored off Safety Bay, staying a few days until gales blew

them away.

Saturday 20th July 2019 | 10:00am - 12:00pm

Garry Holland Community Centre. Kent St,
Rockingham (Main Hall).

Displays, sea monsters
and interesting talks!

For details of this and school holidays sea monster project go to: SEA MONSTER PROJECT BOOKINGS:
houtman400.comau  E] @Houtman400 Houtman400@gmail.com www.trybooking.com/BDENA


www.houtman400.com.au
mailto:houtman400@gmail.com
www.houtman400.com.au

	Page 1



